
FRED F. FLORENCE 

PRESID E N T 

REPUBLIG NATIONAL BANK 
OF DALLAS 

DALLAS, TEXAS 

May 2, 1949 

Dear Amon: 

Thank you for sending me a 
copy of the program and newspaper reports 
of the Fort Worth to Fort Worth Trans­
Global Flight, which I have looked over with 
a great deal of interest. 

It is always nice to hear from 
you, and I hope you are getting along fine 
in all respects. 

Best wishes to you always. 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincerely yours, 


